

OM20/5879

Mr Peter Gibson President NSW Council of Freshwater Anglers PO Box 537 PADDINGTON NSW 2021

info@freshwateranglers.com.au

Dear Mr Gibson

Thank you for your letter of 15 August 2020 regarding the Recreational Fishing NSW Advisory Council (RFNSW) and the Recreational Fishing Trust Expenditure Committees. I appreciate the reasons that have prompted you to write.

I wish to advise that the RFNSW meeting summaries from February, May and August 2020 have been published on the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) website and are available at: www.dpi.nsw.gov.au/fishing/recreational/recreational-fishing-fee/licence-fees-at-work/rfnsw.

Similarly, outcomes from the November 2019 meetings of the Recreational Fishing Trust Expenditure Committees have also been published on the DPI website.

I trust this information is of assistance, however if you have any further enquiries, I have asked that Mr Bryan van der Walt be available to answer any questions you may have. Mr van der Walt can be contacted on 0407 266 708.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Adam Marshall

MINISTER

23 OCT 2020